22 October 1962

MEMORANDUM FOR: Mr. Matthew Baird

THROUGH: Mr. Walter Elder

FROM: A. W. Dulles

Dear Matt:

I appreciate your memorandum of 4 October with regard to the correspondence with Admiral Radford about C. I. A. representation at the National War College.

It is quite possible that the reply from Admiral Radford or General Craig was made orally as I have no distinct recollection of having received a letter.

I shall be gladeto see you at any time with regard to the matter you mention in the last paragraph of your memorandum. I have just come back from spending a week in residence at the Woodrow Wilson School at Princeton.

/S/ AWD

awd: mk

1 - chrono

1 - National War College